
Happy May! It is hard to believe we are already 5 months into 
the year! First, let me again apologize for the late April 
letters. It was never the intent to delay them nearly a full 
month. School is going well. In Greek, we have finally gotten to 
the Aorist. The Greek language is (to me) very interesting. It 
is incredible that our God chose the time when the language was 
at its height to bring Jesus and the complete written word to 
the world. Incredible timing on God’s part, it cannot be a 
coincidence that this language was the lingua franca(common 
language) under which God brought about the “fullness of time” 
(Gal 4:4). This being said, no one needs to learn Greek to be 
saved or to go to heaven. It is simply another amazing indicator 
to me that God had a time of preparation in mind, which was 
achieved, so that His Word could spread effectively (Received 
well), efficiently (Spread quickly), and entirely (Spread 
Everywhere). The other classes continue to go well. Having a 
child has changed the way I read the text. I begin to see 
connections that were not as clear as before and understand 
concepts that once puzzled me.  
 
In other news, NEVER try to kill a wasp on the window with a 
Croc. Long story short, we are getting a new window… 
In my defense, I had done this several times before. I guess I 
went too hard this time. Several found this funny, and I felt I 
just had to include it in the letter… 
Savannah is doing wonderful; she is crawling very proficiently 
now. Amazing what a couple of weeks can do. She loves being read 
to. We read to her almost every day, in addition to reading the 
bible every night with her. 
 
Sierra is looking for another job. She will be unemployed in two 
weeks. This was by no fault of hers. Her boss is unstable and 
abusive. If you have any contacts in digital marketing, please 
reach out. We have approximately four months of income in 
savings. If there is any member or congregation willing to 
support, send them our way. If there is any way to increase 
support, please reach out. Sierra wants to find another job. 
Pray that she finds the right one quickly. God can use all 
things for good. There is no doubt that good will be the end 
result of whatever is happening now.  
 



Sunday, May 4th, I preached at the North Charleston Congregation 
in Charleston, South Carolina. On Sunday, May 25th, I will be 
teaching and preaching at the Dayton Congregation in Dayton, 
Tennessee.  
 
In just a few days from the time of writing this, my classmate 
and I will have a third bible study with a young man who seems 
to be seeking the truth. Please pray that we water the seed that 
has been planted both properly and precisely. In this lesson, we 
will be discussing salvation the entire time. Pray for the 
Increase and a fruitful harvest.  
 
Finally, we had to put our oldest dog, Sadie, down. She was 15 
years old and had a wonderful life. The lessons we can learn 
from animals are endless and she taught us many. 
 
Thank you for all that you do. If you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns, then please reach out to me via email: 
email:nathanhuntertate@gmail.com or text: 615-319-7596 
 
In Christian Love, Nathan, Sierra, and Savannah Tate 
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